
What’s Happening at 
Holy Rosary 

 
Our hearts were full last weekend as we 
celebrated First Holy Communion for 
Anaiah Garcia and Robert Howard,  held 
our outdoor May Crowning Celebration 
and prayed a decade of the rosary, and 
prayed with our young people during our 
Youth Mass. Many thanks to our 
students who participated in our Liturgy 
as greeter, cantor, readers, and 
Eucharistic Ministers.  
 
Last weekend marked our final School of 
Religion class for the year.  Many thanks 
to our Principal, Doris Sandreth, and to 
the teachers and volunteers who 
assisted with this all-important program. 
Our children are our future and we thank 
you for sharing your faith with them 
each week. 

 
 
  


